
 

 

 

 

 

 

      March 18, 2008 

 

 

 

 

Alderman Ronald D. Hart 

Chairman, Public Works  

and Services Committee 

Racine, Wisconsin 

 

RE:  Professional Services -  

State Street Bridge Sidewalk Repair 

Contract 23-07 (K7-027) 

HNTB Corporation, consultant 

 

Dear Alderman Hart: 

 

 Submitted for your review and approval is Addendum No. 1 on the subject contract. 

Addendum No. 1 is in the not-to-exceed amount of $5,757.04 and is for inspection services for 

the State Street Bridge sidewalk replacement project. 

 

 Funding for these professional services is available in Account 101.520.5550, Repairs and 

Maintenance. 

 

      Sincerely, 

 

 

 

      Richard M. Jones 

      Commissioner of Public Works 

 

RMJ:das 

 

 

 

Department of Public Works 
 

City Hall 
730 Washington Ave. 
Racine, WI  53403 
262.636.9121 - Public Works 
262.636.9191 - Engineering 

Richard M. Jones, P.E. 
Commissioner of Public Works  

 
Thomas M. Eeg, P.E. 

Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Operations 

 

John C. Rooney, P.E 
Asst. Comm. of Public Works/Engineering 


